
 
 

 

Coaching Courses 
 

 gbpowerfed 

CIMSPA (The Chartered Institute for the Management of Sport and Physical Activity) 
have completed their review and have endorsed our new Assistant Coach course. 
This can be found on the website here.  

• This is to replace the previous Level 1 course. 

• Those who have completed the previous Level 1 course will still have a 
recognised certificate in coaching powerlifting. 

• The new syllabus is up on the website. 

There are new dates coming up: 

• October 25th – 26th in Swindon, South West. 

• November 8th – 9th in Scotland. 

• November 15th – 16th in Staylbridge, North West. 

The 2026 calendar is being developed currently and will be published soon for 
bookings. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to check out the course page or email 
education@britishpowerlifting.org 

More information here. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Communications Director 
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